
DECEMBER 2022 

Holiday Greetings To                                              

Superior Home Care Employees! 

 

             

 I want to take this opportunity to  wish you and your loved 

ones a very happy and healthy holiday season. 

 

                 I also want to thank you for your hard work and 

dedication to Superior Home Care.   More importantly, I want 

to thank you for your contribution of time, energy, and      

personal character that you have given to the lives of our    

clients.  Without you, we  couldn’t be successful at meeting the 

unique and special needs of those who depend on us.  We also 

would not be able to help each individual realize his or her 

vision without your special care.   We notice and see what you 

do for the ones who count on us to make their lives a little bit 

brighter each day.  We see your dedication and compassion to 

your clients and the difference you make in their lives.   

 

     For all that you do, we give a deep and  heartfelt “thanks”.  

May you be immersed in the blessings, joy, and peace of this 

holiday season. 

 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

 

Sincerely, 

Pat Jones 



10597 165th Street West, Lakeville, MN  55044 
Phone:  952-898-4911        Fax:  952-898-3088         

Email:  info@superiorhomecare.org 
www.facebook.com/superiorhomecareinclakevillemn/ 

 

 

December Birthdays 

HOLIDAY OFFICE HOURS 
 

December 23rd - Closing @ 12pm 
December 26th - Closed 
December 30th - Closing @ 12pm 
January 2nd  -   Closed 
 

Have a safe and Happy Holiday! 

Rolo Pretzel Turtles 
20 small mini pretzels 

20 unwrapped Rolo chocolate caramel candies 
20 pecan halves 

Preheat oven to 300 degrees and line a cookie sheet with        
parchment paper. Arrange pretzels in single layer on cookie sheet 
and place one caramel on top of each pretzel. Bake in preheated 
oven until caramels soften (about 4 mins).  Remove from oven   

and immediately press pecan into each warm caramel.            
Cool completely before serving. 

Desiree Bergquist has been selected for       
Superior Home Care’s Employee of the                          
Month for December 2022.   Desiree has 
been a PCA with Superior Home Care for 
over 8 years.  We are grateful for her hard 
work and dedication.                       

            Thank You Desiree! 

Letters to Santa! 
 

If you write a letter to Santa, mail it to: 
PO Box 1   

Santa Claus, IN 47579   
 

Mail by December 21st, include your 
name and return address and you’ll 
get a reply. Volunteers from Santa 
Claus, Indiana have been answering 
up to 10,000 Santa letters a year 
since 1914. 

01 - Bill 
03 - Kristina 
03 - Veronica 
04 - Victoria 
05 - Floralee 
06 - Guadalupe 
07 - Theresa 
07 - Amber 
10 - Rachel 
11 - James 
12 - Dany 
13 - Lillian 
15 - Fung 
15 - Desmond 
15 - Michelle 
16 - Tamika 

16 - Cullen 
18 - Lennart 
20 - Jamila 
20 - Phuoc 
22 - Kyler 
22 - Eva 
25 - Christy 
25 - Danielle 
25 - Gregory 
29 - Sophia 
30 - Rebecca 
30 - Tiffany 
31 - Elizabeth 
31 - Cheryl 
31 - Mark 

Community Events 
 
 

*Christmas in the Village will be coming to  
Farmington at the Dakota County Fairgrounds. 
This event will be held on December 3, 4, 10, & 
11. This is a must see with all of the Christmas 
lights. There are a lot of activities to do there. 
Everything from making Christmas ornaments  
and listening to Christmas music, to eating and 
shopping at the General Store. This is set in the 
1900’s so you can take a look back on what life 
was like back then.  
*Skating with Santa Party is on December 
18th from 3:30pm—5pm. This will be held at the 
Apple Valley Sports Arena. The entry fee is $5 per 
person. Enjoy hot cider, treats and holiday music.  
*Project Explore is having a holiday dance for  
disabled adults 18 years and older. This will be 
held on December 9 from 6:30pm—9pm. This will 
be held at Valley Middle School in Apple Valley. 
The cost is $8. 
*Holiday Lights tour. Put the family in the car 
and go on a holiday lights drive. You can make 
your own map and travel through the suburbs. Go 
to www.familyfuntwincities.com and get your map 
from them. Who doesn’t like to look at holiday 
lights? The best part, it’s free! 
*Fare For All will be at the Burnsville Senior 
Center (door 11) from 3pm-5pm on 12/21.      
Along with the normal food packs, they have a 
Christmas pack that will be available as well.   
This will have a ham dinner with all the fixings.  
*Winter Walk in Northfield is on 12/08 from 
5pm—10pm. Experience downtown Northfield by 
candlelight! Stroll through unique shops, dine at 
fine restaurants, enjoy caroling, sleigh rides,   
storytelling, luminarias, decorated store fronts 
and much more! 
                      Have a safe Holiday Season! 
                                               Jim (client) 


